
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT & 

SEPA DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE 

May 28, 2024 

 

Description of proposal: The City of Castle Rock proposes to stockpile 16,000 cubic yards of dredge 

spoils in the 4400 Block of West Side Highway. 

 

Proponent: City of Castle Rock 

         PO Box 370 

         Castle Rock, WA 98611 

 

Location of proposal: Parcel #WJ1502001 (4400 Block of West Side Highway, Castle Rock, WA 

98611) 

Lead agency: City of Castle Rock 

 

The City of Castle Rock has determined that this proposed action does not have a probable significant 

adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under 

RCW 43.21C.030 (2)(c). This decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist 

and other information on file with the City. This information is available to the public on request. 

 

Responsible official: Reese McMichael 

Position/title  Contract City Planner, SCJ Alliance 

Phone:   (360)-352-1465 

Email:   reese.mcmichael@scjalliance.com 

 

You may submit comments regarding this project and/or appeal this determination in writing by 5:00 

pm on June 11, 2024 to Karlene Akesson, Deputy Clerk, City of Castle Rock, PO Box 370, Castle 

Rock, WA 98611 or to kakesson@ci.castle-rock.wa.us.  All appeals must be filed with City of Castle 

Rock in writing and be received by 5:00 pm on June 11, 2024. You may contact Reese McMichael to 

ask about the procedures for SEPA appeals.   
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